MINUTES OF THE TRI COUNTY MEETING


March 14, 2012

Chris called the meeting to order at 8:05 PM at Riverton.

Minutes were approved as written
New Reps were introduced.

President’s Report – Chris
· Chris thanked Neil for all his work in acquiring the salary break down for the clubs.
· Executive board had a meeting with a web site developer. Questionnaires were handed out to see what we would like on the web site

· Chris thanked Ingar for all his work with scheduling of B-Meets, but stressed to all reps that if they want something in particular they need to let Ingar know.  Reps need to take responsibility to inform him of their wants.
Treasurer’s Report - Cliff
· Beginning Balance - $18,416.24
· Total Deposits - $0
· Total Bills paid - $240.73 

· Ending Balance $18,175.51
Computer – Joe Crick
· Joe reminded reps to fill out the ribbon requests and the additional supplies needed for the season that was e-mailed to each rep.
Swimming Coordinator – David Katz
· Dave informed everyone of the schedule for the upcoming clinics at Green-Fields on June 9th
· Reps will meet at 9:00 A.M., stroke and turn clinics, and referee clinics will be at 10: 00 A.M. and 12:30 P.M.  Scoring table will also be held at the same time.  
· Dave reminded everyone that certifications are good for 2 summer seasons.

· Additional clinics will be held during the week of June 11th, location to be announced.

New Business
· No New business.   
Championship Meet Report

· Tom from Haddontowne advised everyone that the web site was up and running
· www.tricounty2012.com
Old Business
· Vote for rule change proposed by Chris Brookover regarding meet scoring was voted on.  14 voted Yes, 18 voted No, and 1 abstained.

· Rule change was defeated.

Meeting was adjourned at 8:35 P.M.
Next meeting:   May 9, 2012 at Riverton Country Club at 8:00 P.M.
Chris adjourned meeting at 8:25 P.M.
Respectfully submitted, 
Irene Binz

